
Mr Kennerley has been helping us 

think about 

NEW BEGINNINGS in our assemblies. 

The Christian message of 

 FORGIVING, 

 

 

 

 

Spring has sprung! 

Mr Bird and his young Science 

crew  
 

                 have special use of 

                    the nature gardens in  

St Annes... 

Bird feeders, tadpoles and more... 

 

Mrs Kennerley’s &  

Mr Reed’s classes will 

leap off to ASCENT for 

some end-of-term fun 

On THURS 30th March 

Many thanks to Mr Garrett, our 

PGCE student, who’s helped with 

Maths this term! 

In assembly, In assembly, In assembly, In assembly, Mr KennerleyMr KennerleyMr KennerleyMr Kennerley    

helped us think abouthelped us think abouthelped us think abouthelped us think about    

NEW BEGINNINGSNEW BEGINNINGSNEW BEGINNINGSNEW BEGINNINGS    

& & & & FORGIVENESS FORGIVENESS FORGIVENESS FORGIVENESS     

----the the the the heart of the Christian heart of the Christian heart of the Christian heart of the Christian 

message message message message     

 

Our Years 10-11 

students will visit 

‘Changing Horizons’ 

careers event on 

WED 29 MARCH 


